PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that San Patricio County will be receiving proposals no later
than 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 21, 2021 for:

Physician Services for San Patricio County Inmates
Specifications may be obtained by emailing the office of the County Auditor at
aarce@sanpatriciocountytx.gov. Al bids received after time and date will be returned
unopened, All bids are to be sealed and referenced thereon to the type of bids. All
bids will be presented to Commissioner's Court in session for consideration and action.

San Patricio County reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids.

@WM

David Wendel
County Auditor
September 30, 2021




